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TRC - Letter to go with Order and Notice    
 

Legal and Democratic  
HEAD OF SERVICE: Vivien Williams (Interim) 

 
 

Sent via email.  Contact Officer: Katherine Harris 
temrdclosure@southandvale.gov.uk 

Our reference: 010614 
Dated: 15/08/2024  

 
Dear Shirley Merchant, 

 

Temporary Closure of Roads FARINGDON NO.39 ORDER 2024 

Further to your application, a Temporary Road Closure Order has been made under the 

provisions of the Town Police Clauses Act 1847 in respect of the above event.  A copy of 

the Order and accompanying notice is attached. 

 

I should be grateful if you would arrange for copies of the notice to be displayed along the 

route of the closure prior to the event.  You should keep the road closure(s) within the times 

specified on the order as the arrangements of other organisations rely on these timings.   

 

As organiser of this event, you are required to ensure that the closure and any diversions 

are properly signed in accordance with advice contained in Chapter 8 of the Traffic Signs 

Manual and the requirements of the Traffic Signs Regulations and General Directions 1994.  

In this respect you may wish to contact the Highway Authority on 0345 310 1111. 

 

In addition, it is your responsibility to ensure that this event complies with the Covid-19 

regulations in place as at the date of the event. The current government guidance can be 

found on the following page: www.gov.uk/government/publications/staying-alert-and-safe-

social-distancing/staying-alert-and-safe-social-distancing 

 

Access must be maintained for emergency vehicles at all times and the duration of the 

closure to be kept to a minimum. 

 

Once the event is over, it is your responsibility to remove any event-related signage. 

 

The Police have received a copy of the Order. However, it would be advisable to liaise with 

your local Police Station prior to the event to check their requirements. 

 

I hope the event is successful.  

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Katherine Harris 

Legal Support Officer 
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